
March 16, 2023 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Please take notice, that at its regularly scheduled meeting of April 27, 2023, the Butler Board of 

Education shall meet for the purposes of amending the terms of the employment contract for the 

Superintendent.  At this meeting, members of the public are invited to submit public comments 

regarding the contract. 


